
 

 

September 18, 2020 
 
Missouri State teachers Association  
407 S 6th St #4201 
Columbia, MO 65201 
 
Re: Upcoming Road & Sidewalk Closures 
 MU Power Plant Chilled Water Addition – 5th Street Utilities  
 MU Project # CP191921 
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
The University of Missouri has requested the following road and sidewalk closure for the 
installation of buried chilled water utilities adjacent to the MU Power Plant in Columbia, 
MO.  Attached is a diagram that further depicts the anticipated closures. 
 

• Closure of 5th street between Elm and Stewart from November 23, 2020 through 
January 15, 2021. This closure will extend from RC-9 parking lot south to the 
Missouri Teachers Association south entrance.  The total length is approximately 
175’. 

 
An application for road closures will be submitted to the City of Columbia. You may express 
comments about the street closure to David Nichols, Director of Public Works, City of 
Columbia. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Derick Laubert,  
Construction Project Manager, Campus Facilities 
 


